
 
 

2026 Music Scholarship Audition Information 
 

The Robert Mills Music Scholarship and Rhonda Graffin Music Scholarship are open to 
students at All Souls St Gabriels School, as well as students who are currently attending 
other schools, and is awarded on the understanding that the recipient will complete their 
schooling at All Souls St Gabriels School. 
 
The Scholarships are awarded on the basis of the audition result and an assessment of 
previous school reports.  The Scholarships are subject to review based on academic 
performance, a high standard of conduct and school participation, as well as adherence 
to School policies and procedures. 
 
The Scholarships are available to a student entering Years 7 to 12 in 2026.  In terms of the 
Scholarship, we consider that applications are open to any student who performs to a 
high standard in the areas of Woodwind, Brass, Piano, Percussion, Strings (guitar, violin, 
etc) and Voice. 
 
The audition will consist of: 

• two (2) prepared pieces of the applicant’s choice that best demonstrates the ability 
of their voice or chosen instrument. 

• a sight-reading piece provided by the selection panel.  You will be given 2 minutes 
to read through the piece before being required to sing/play. 

• general music theory questions about their chosen pieces. 
 

• Applications close on Wednesday 07 May 2025. 
• Auditions will be held in the Music Room at All Souls St Gabriels School on 

Saturday 17 May 2025 commencing at 1:30 pm.   
• Applicants will be notified of their performance time on Monday 12 May 2025. 

 
For further information on performance requirements, please contact the School on 07 
4787 1433. 
 
Scholarship Application Forms are available on the school website or by contacting Mr Jon 
Teichmann on 07 4788 2210 or enrolments@allsouls.qld.edu.au 
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